

AAMJIWNAANG FIRST NATION CHIPPEWAS OF SARNIA

Education Department

978 TASHMOO AVENUE SARNIA, ONTARIO N7T 7H5 Phone (519) 336-8410 Fax: (519) 336-0382

October 17, 2017

Members of Aamjiwnaang,

RE: Draft Aamjiwnaang Education Law

On October 2, 2017, at Regular Meeting, Council passed the Draft Aamjiwnaang Education Law.

As part of the process for participating in the development of the Anishinabek Education System, the Anishinabek Nation Education Agreement requires that each participating First Nation have an approved Education Law prior to fully implementation on April 1, 2018.

Under the rules of our Chi'Naaknigewin (Community Constitution) the draft must be posted for the review by our members for a period of 60 days. On October 20, 2017, copies of the Draft Aamjiwnaang Education Law will be posted at the Aamjiwnaang Administration Building, Maawn Doosh Gumig and on our website at www.aamjiwnaang.ca. The review period of the Draft Aamjiwnaang Education Law will end on December 18, 2017.

A community meeting will be held at Maawn Doosh Gamig — Community Centre on December 13, 2017 (9am, noon & 5pm) to review the by-law and answer any questions members may have. Any comments received will be provided to Council. Council will then review the input/comments received and decide whether any changes should be made to the draft law.

If you have any questions about the Draft Aamjiwnaang Education Law or would like to submit a written comment or input, please contact Chenoa Plain, Education Assistant at chenoaplain@aamjiwnaang.ca

Miigwech,

Vicki Ware

Villare

Education Coordinator